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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

Dear school families, 
 

Thank you to those parents who met with teachers this week. 
We are blessed to have such wonderful attendance at our 
conferences. If ever you need to talk to your child’s teacher, 
please do not hesitate to schedule a meeting. We are a team 
working together to provide your son or daughter with a faith-
filled education. 
 

This Sunday, at Mass, in the first reading, Habakkuk the 
prophet laments, “I cry for help but you do not listen!” And in 
the Gospel of Luke, the apostles implore, “Increase our faith!” 
Let us always work to increase our own faith. Our God is 
merciful, compassionate, and loving. We are called to hone 
those particular virtues to express our Christian values. (taken 
from Living With Christ, October 2019, p. 80) 
 

During the month of October, students and staff will be praying 
the rosary during hall prayer. We will also continue to collect 
diapers and wipes for Alpha Family Center throughout the 
month. Thank you for your generosity. 
 

You will not want to miss the presentation from Protect Young 
Eyes next week on Wednesday beginning at 6:00 p.m. in 
McKinney Hall. This is a truly remarkable program that is used 
throughout the diocese and beyond. Students of today are 
very phone and computer savvy. Learn ways to protect your 
children from the dangers of technology and social media. 
Please feel free to invite others to attend with you. Child care 
will be provided in the daycare room. The 8th graders and Mrs. 
Gilbertson will supervise the children. Please call the school 
office to confirm your attendance. Thank you for making this a 
priority for your family. 
 

Warrior 52 tickets will begin to be sold after Masses this 
weekend. If you are able to assist with this, please call Mrs. 
Rittersdorf. This is a great way for our school to raise money. 
Remember, each family is asked to sell 10 tickets. We 
certainly appreciate if you can sell more than 10. They make 
great gifts for birthdays and at Christmas. 
 

The Fall dinner/dance and Halloween fun is quickly 
approaching. The dinner/dance will be held on Saturday, 
October 26 following the 5:00 Mass. Tickets are on sale now in 
the school office and will also be sold after Masses. This is a 
great way to have fun with your school family! 
 

Michigan weather is always interesting. Please be sure that 
your child has proper recess attire. Some days at 11:20, it is 
still quite chilly.  
 

Have a blessed weekend! 
 

 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
OCTOBER 
7 Charity/Jean Day – Alpha Women’s Center 
7 Young Detectives 2:30- 4:30 
8 Taco Tuesday – Cyndi Hickey 
8 Prayer Warriors 2:15-3:30 
9 Library – Becky Christians 
9 Cooking Club – 7th & 8th grade until 3:45 
9 Protect Young Eyes Presentation 6 PM-7:30 PM 
10 Pottery Class 2:15-3:30 3rd-8th grade 
10 Board of Directors Meeting 6:30 PM 
11 Pizza Friday – Doug Schmitt and Cyndi Hickey 
14 Young Detectives 2:30-4:30 
15 Taco Tuesday – Cyndi Hickey 
16 Donuts with Dad 7 AM 
16 Picture Day! 
16 Cooking Club 3rd-6th grade until 3:45 
16 Culver’s Fundraiser!!!! 5-8 
18 Pizza Friday Krysta Russell 
21 Young Detectives 2:30-4:30 
22 Taco Tuesday – Kari Meulenberg 
23 Library – Becky Christians 
23 Cooking Club 7th & 8th grade until 3:45 
23 No PM Busing  
24 Pottery Class K-2nd grade  
25 PD Day No School 
26 Harvest Dinner/Dance 
28 Young Detectives 2:30-4:30 
29 Taco Tuesday – Kari Meulenberg 
30 Cooking Club 1st grade until 3:45 
NOVEMBER 
1 Pizza Friday –Indira Smith 
4 Charity/Jean Day 
5 Taco Tuesday – Maureen Alberts 
5 PTO Meeting 6 PM 
6 Library – Becky Christians 
6 Cooking Club – 2nd grade until 3:45 
8 Pizza Friday – Helper is needed 

 

First do what is necessary, 
then do what is possible, 
and before long you will 
find yourself doing the 

impossible. 

St. Francis of Assisi 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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Candy Bar Sale! 
Many thanks to all of you for 

selling and buying candy 
bars!  We have exceeded 

our goal thanks to everyone 
doing their part.  When we 

have a special event 
remember this is what 

helped to make it happen. 
Thank you!!!! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Fall Harvest Dinner Dance! 

 
Come and get your tickets either after Mass or at 

school. 
$15 per adult and $5 per child under 18  

2 and under are free, and there is a max of $50 per 
family!   

 
You can bring a decorated pumpkin to be judged.  

Ribbons will be awarded! 
 

Although costumes are not necessary, there will be a 
costume contest for those of you who choose to 

come in costume. 
 

And of course there will be dancing! 
 

It is from 6:00 to 9:30 in the Activities building at St. 
Charles. 

 
Come and join the fun and boogie the night away! 

 
 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
         
 
        
   
        

         
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
 
Saturday, October 5, 5:00 PM (SC)  
Max Cusack, Isa Castro and Carter Jackson 
 
Sunday, October 6, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Brennen & Bryce Flynn and Katie Gasper 
 
Sunday, October 6, 9:00 AM (SC) 
Ryan, Madison and Carter Cusack 
 
Sunday, October 6, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
Grace & Jack Verdun and Jackson Porta 
 
October     7 9:00 AM (SC) 
October     8 6:30 PM (SJ) 
October      9 10:00 AM (Green Acres) 

October    10 10:00 AM (Metron - Belding) 

October     11 1:00 PM (SC) All School Mass 

Please come and join us for Mass 

 

   

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Weekly 
Warrior 52 raffle last week 
was: Danielle McConnell 

Congratulations!!!! 
 
 


